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My submission is very short, but | want to express my disgust that the wild fishery and the
farmed fishery are treated very differently.

The wild fishers must operate and are regulated under a precautionary principle, whereas the
salmon industry sector are managed in an adaptive manner. And further more the title of this
inquiry is misleading as the fish’s proper name is Atlantic salmon. We have our own native fish,

known as Australian salmon.

We all operate in the same environment and we are at least operating with naturally occurring
fish, not introduced species.

A more lengthy submission requires more time, which | don’t have at the moment, as it is a busy
calamari season.

Kind regards

David and Colleen Osborne — commercial scale fisherman.
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